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Full Text

The Forum recommends that the findings of the millennium ecosystem
assessment and its recommendations concerning the environment be submitted
to it at its fourth session, and that the participation of indigenous peoples be
taken into account by the assessment in the review of its reports, analysis and
findings.

Comments

The Millennium Ecosystem Assessment has submitted its findings in the form of a
Conference Room Paper for the Fourth Session and will be making a presentation
to the Permanent Forum
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